
 
 

Media Release Form 

 

Throughout the year, The Village School has many activities, events, and occasions that express the 

spirit and daily life of our unique community. 

 

To share and celebrate these events, we often ​photograph and record video ​of students and 

would love to post them so that you may also enjoy these moments. This year, they may also 

include virtual events and classes.   

 

These videos and images may be shared on our website, social media accounts, school videos, 

VSN-TV newscasts, school newspaper, school brochures, newsletters, press releases, and 

advertisements deemed appropriate by The Village School.  By agreeing, you grant The Village 

School permission to modify and display pictures and videos throughout our social media 

platforms, website, marketing, and advertising purposes in perpetuity.  No names are ever 

published without first seeking your permission. In many of the photos and videos this year, 

students are wearing masks so their entire faces will not be seen. 

 

The Village School understands that some families may have personal reasons for not wishing 

images of their children to be published and we are providing the form below to accommodate 

those wishes.  

 

Please be aware that all group photos/images/videos of four or more persons are exempt 

from this form and may be used at any time by The Village School provided no names are 

published.  

 

Please indicate by clicking one of the boxes below your preference for your child.  Please note that 

a form must be filled out for ​EACH​ child in your family.  

 

The Village School reserves the right to use images/videos/photos of your child(ren) until 

notification is received.   

 

 

 

  YES​, ​I give permission for photos/videos of my child to be published by The Village 

School.   

 

I do​ ​NOT​ wish for photos/videos of my child to be published by The Village School​.  
I understand that group photos and videos of four or more may be posted. 


